



Hernando County Sheriff's Office

October 23, 2024

Honorable Chair Elizabeth Narverud and Board Members Hernando County Board of County Commissioners 20 North Main Street, Room 460 Brooksville, Florida 34601

Dear Chair and Commissioners:

In August 2024, we requested an additional \$850,000 in funding for needed IT and cyber security enhancements for the Sheriff's Office. As we agreed upon, every effort was made to expend the funds by September 30, 2024; however, not all vendors were able to meet that deadline. As a result, we are returning \$220,000 to the Board to be returned to the Sheriff's Office to fund the remaining purchases in FY2025.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Al Nienhuis

Sheriff

AN/tsr